
 

Inspection of Examination Records 

Date for Inspection from 5.10.2020: 

Due to the current covid-19 situation an inspection of examination records is 
unfortunately not possible. As soon as changes are known you will be informed. 

Upon request to brigitte.weidinger@univie.ac.at negatively evaluated exams papers will be 

scanned and sent by e-mail. Positive exams will be made available with delays.  

Questions regarding the ‘FÜM I’ from the 5th of October 2020: 

For organisational questions regarding FÜM I (e.g. procedure, deadlines ...) please 

contact the Studienservicecenter. 

If there are urgent questions regarding the international law part please contact: 

viktoria.pia.ritter@univie.ac.at 

Questions regarding grading formalities: 

If you have questions on the grading-criteria of the FÜM I please contact the Department  

of Roman Law. 
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